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Comments: This comment is to voice my strong opinion on ending logging in old growth forests. It is well-

documented that a number of owl species who might be considered bell wether will only live in an old growth

environment. The complexity of these places is irreplicatable and irreplaceable.

 

The only reason to log in these forests is for short term financial gain and profoundly stupid as forests do

important work in stabilizing our climate.


